Aevcess Free

City of Napoleon, Ohio

Department of Public Works

255 West Riverview Avenue, P.0. Box 151
Napoleon, OH 43545
Chad E. Lulfs, PE., .S, Director of Public Works
Heartlaud Valnes, Mowing Opportunities ‘Iélé_p horie: ( 419 592-4010 ¥ 0x: (419) 599-8393
wwrw.napoleonohio.com

March 17, 2015

11-583 County Road O3
Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Attn:  Gregory E. Rebeau

Re. 209 W. Maumee Avenue
\ Illegal Sewer Connection

Dear Mr. Rebea;u_:

During construction of the sanitary sewer project on W. Maumee Avenue it was discovered that the
above listed property has an illegal sewer connection, to wit: having a sanitary sewer connection to
the City Storm Sewer System. Please be advised that Rules 6.3, 9.1, and 26.10 of the City of
Napoleon's Rules for Water and Sewer Service require connection to the sanitary sewer system.
Pursuant to Rule 9, you are hereby notified that you have ninety (90) days after service of this Order
to remove, eliminate, or correct such conditions.

Pursuant to Rule 27, a violation of Rule 26.10 constitutes a misdemeanor of the minor degree,
punishable by a fine of up to $150.00 per day. Each day in violation constitutes a separate offense.
In addition to the criminal penalties, this matter may be deemed a public nuisance and a cause for
civil action; finally, the failure to abide by this Order may subject your premises to disconnection of
utility services pursuant to Rule 15.1.

A new sanitary sewer service has been made available to this property as part of the on-going
sanitary sewer proj ject on W. Maumee Avenue. You are required to install approximately 85 feet of
sanitary sewer pipe to make the proper connection. Please contact the City of Napoleon’s
Engineering Department regarding all questions and permits. The Engineering Department may be
reached at 592-4010.

Yours Truly,

I

Chad E. Lulfs, PE., # s
Director of Public Works
City of Napoleon

Cc: Monica Irelan, City Manager
Trevor Hayberger, City Law Director
Jeff Rathge, Operations Superintendent
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